
 

Porur Lake Cleaning Project - 2019 
 
 
The Department of English took part in the Porur Lake Cleaning Project, organised by the trust 
Aattrupadi on 14th September. 
 
Mrs. Shobana Head of the Department, Department Of English and five staff members: Mrs. 
G.Tamilselvi, Mrs. Shiby Wilson, Mr. Mohanraj, Mrs. S.Subhapriya. Ms. N. Keethana and forty 
students enthusiastically participated in the event. Our students cleaned a 2km stretch of the 
Porur Lake surrounding the Madananandapuram area. 
 
They also created awareness to the people in the neighbouring area by performing song and 
slogans on the importance of preserving water bodies. This event was named as PROJECT H2O 
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